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Wood Garage:  Site 48SW4Q68 structure D (SE/NW/SW/SE Section 20, 
T21N, R102W  12/667800E/4626420N) 

Structure D consists of a partially collapsed wooden dugout 
garage and is closely associated with structure c. The garage is 
located 2 feet 8 inches north of the northwest corner of structure 
C. Structure D was excavated back into the east side of a south to 
north trending ridge which extends into the valley of Horse Thief 
Draw approximately 1 mile northwest of Superior. 

The structure is rectangular in shape with the long axis 
running east to west. The overall dimensions are 22 feet 4 inches 
by 10 feet 10 inches by 6 feet 5 inches in height. The structure 
has a single room which is accessed through a wide opening in the 
east end. The doors from this opening have been removed. The roof 
was originally flat, but has been completely removed, what remains 
are a set of ten 8 inch x 8 inch vertical beams, five on the north 
side and five on the south side of the structure. Five horizontal 
8 inch x 8 inch beams set atop the vertical beams extending from 
south to north. Because the roof has been largely removed, 
sediments have washed in, covering the original floor. The north 
and south walls of the structure consist of earth from the hillside 
into which the structure was dug. The west wall consists of dry 
laid uncut sandstone slabs set horizontally and stacked up on one 
another and chinked with mud. 
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